
From: Card, Rachel
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 12/4/2013 5:13:19 PM
Subject: FW: CSID Enrollment

From: Samantha Cheek [mailto:CheekS@sctax.org]
Sent: Tuesday, December 03, 2013 10:34 AM
Subject: CSID EnrollmentThank you for your previous efforts in outreach about the state-provided identity protection services through CSID. We'd like to do one more push in December to encourage enrollment and your help is much appreciated. Please see the below message that your organization can utilize to help encourage enrollment with CSID.
The State of South Carolina has partnered with CSID to provide eligible South Carolina taxpayers and businesses up to 
one year of CSID identity protection services for free.
Visit www.scidprotection.com or call 855-880-2743 for more information and to enroll now in CSID's identity 
protection services.
For more information, please visit http://www.sctax.org/security.

Thank you for your assistance.
Samantha CheekPublic Information Director SC Department of Revenue 300A Outlet Pointe Blvd, Columbia, 29210 (803) 898-5281 | CheekS@sctax.org
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